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Oi1L CaONSERVATION DivisioON

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240
July 25, 1978

Ms. Lynn Teschendorf, Attorney
0il1 Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 2988

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Lynn:

Attached is the correspondence, well record and pictures on the Cortez
Corporation well in Section 26, T-13-S, R-33-E, Lea County, New Mexico.

Although the well has been pluaged, a C-103 covering the pluaging has not
been submitted.

I will leave 1t up to you on how to approach the case, but we need to get

the location cleaned up. If you decide to do it through a hearing, I will
be up to Santa Fe for the Paul Hamilton case, but that may be too soon for
you. If you need additional information, let me know.

Also, can you send a copy of the transcript on the first Paul Hamilton case,
as I think 1t would be a good idea for John to review what he testified to
in case he is recalled.

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1

JS/me
Attach,
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